
 
 

 

 

Grants Clothing are setting up a pop-up shop in Scoil Dara on Wednesday June 

2nd  from 1pm – 5pm. All orders already placed can be collected during this time. 

Additional stock will also be available for purchase on the day. Grants will have a 

till and a card machine to accept payment. Exchanges can also be made at this 

time for incorrect sizes etc. 

 

The pop up shop will be located in the school hall with separate entrances for 

entering and exiting. As there will be no students present at the time car 

parking facilities may be utilised is required. Please do not enter the school 

building at any point other than at the hall. 

 

If you require any further information please contact Mr. Mc Cabe at 

ronanmccabe@scoildara.ie 

 

 


